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KDOT to host April 16, April 18 public open houses for  

K-10 Corridor Project in De Soto and Olathe 
  

The Kansas Department of Transportation is hosting two informational open houses for the 

K-10 Corridor Capacity Improvements Project on April 16, in De Soto, and April 18, in 

Olathe. Members of the public are invited to attend these open house-style meetings: 

 

• Tuesday, April 16  De Soto High School 

5 – 7 p.m.   Student Union 

35000 W. 91st Street 

De Soto, Kan. 66018 

 
 

• Thursday, April 18  K-State Olathe 

5 – 7 p.m.    Great Plains Room 

22201 W. Innovation Drive 

Olathe, Kan. 66061 
 

These informational open houses will each feature the same meeting materials at both dates 
and locations. Attendees will have the opportunity to review updates on the K-10 Corridor 

Project, review the proposed project improvements, provide input and speak one-on-one with 

project staff. There will be no formal presentations, and attendees are welcome to come and 

go at any time during the meetings.  

 

Currently in the Environmental Assessment (EA) phase required by the National 

Environmental Protection Act (NEPA), the K-10 Corridor Project is evaluating alternative 
solutions to improve safety, relieve congestion and support economic development on the  

K-10 corridor. 
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The K-10 corridor is a 16.5-mile stretch of state highway from the Douglas/Johnson County 

Line to I-435 in Johnson County, Kansas. Spanning De Soto, Lenexa and Olathe, the corridor 

supports existing and future development in eastern Kansas and the Kansas City metropolitan 

area. 

 

Following the open houses, the information presented will also be available online at 

www.k10.ksdot.gov with the opportunity for online public comment from April 19 to May 19, 
2024. Those interested will be able to sign up for project updates, review materials at their 

convenience and submit questions through an online form. 

 

This project was moved to the KDOT Eisenhower Legacy Transportation Program (IKE) 

development pipeline in December 2021 with the construction letting date to be determined. 

 

To request meeting information in alternative languages or accessible formats, or a hard copy 
version of meeting materials following the open houses, contact Moriana Jaco at 816-527-

2174 (7-1-1 for hearing impaired access) or mjaco@hntb.com. Please make request five days 

ahead of event. 

 

Map below shows public open house locations in orange. 

 

 
 

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. For information about 
obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 700 SW Harrison St.,  

2nd Fl. West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice) / 7-1-1 (Hearing Impaired). 

 
Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 
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